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President’s Message
lmost SHOW TIME!  August 28 
will be our 49th Annual Car Show 
and it will be held in Downtown 
Burlington around the Depot.  We 

reviewed Day of show assignments at our 
last meeting and they are on our website 
at alamance.aaca.com.  Contact Rick 
Holmes for the password to the Member’s 
Only area. You can also pre-register your 
cars at the website or at the meeting on 
August 14.  Please bring bottled water 
and canned soft drinks to the meeting for 
these to be sold the day of the show.  We will discuss last minute items.  Our meeting will be 
at the Clubhouse at  6:30 pm and we will have a covered dish meal.
Our Club Shirts have been ordered and will be in prior to the show. They are $15.00 each 
and if you haven’t paid for yours yet, be sure to send a check to Alamance Region, AACA at 
3872 Thompson Mill Road, Graham, NC 27253.  This is my home address and I have the list 
of orders and will have to pay for the shirts at time of pick up.
Our sympathy goes out to Otto Watson and his family on the passing of his daughter, Cheryl 
Watson Eisenhardt.  A Memorial Service will be held on August 14 in Northern Virginia.
In August, we will need to pick the car that will be on our Dash Plaques, Flyers and other 
information for our 50th Annual Car Show in 2022.  We will also ask our Nominating 
Committee to start recruiting for officers and board members.  Please be open to serving if 
asked.  Our elections take place at the November Annual Business Meeting.  Plans are also 
underway for our Christmas Party on December 11. More information will be shared once 
things are finalized.
Hope your summer has been going well and you have had a chance to get away even if only 
a day trip.  Look forward to seeing everyone on August 14 for our meeting.
Upcoming Events
August 7 - Zooland Region Show - Downtown Asheboro (We are touring to the Show. 
	 Be at Bellemont Food Store on Hwy 49 South at 8:00 am)
August 14 - General Greene Show - Piedmont Triad Farmer’s Market off Sandy Ridge Road, 
	 Greensboro, NC
August 28 - 49th Annual Alamance Region Show - Downtown Burlington
Sept. 10-11 - Charlotte Auto Fair - Charlotte Motor Speedway, Concord, NC
Sept.  11 - National Meet - Greenville, SC area
Sept. 18 - NC Region Fall Meet - NC Transportation Museum. Spencer, NC
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Elizabeth Coble
August 2021 Treasurer’s Report

ur members are the BEST!  Twenty-two members brought in sponsors for our upcoming 
car show!  When all the promised checks come in, I expect we will have more sponsors 
than we have had in the last 4 years.  This is much-needed support since we had to 
cancel the 2020 car show.  Bruce Anliker has completed the car show poster and it 

looks GREAT!  We will let you know when Sir Speedy has printed them so you can take them 
to our sponsors.  We have 32 cars pre-registered for our show so far.  Please encourage your 
friends and neighbors to pre-register their cars.  They will save $10 if they pre-register!  It makes 
check-in at the show go so much faster if we have all the information about the cars already 
in our system.  Listen for our show ads on WBAG AM 1150 and FM 105.9.  We will have our 
members talking about the show on Thursday, August 26, at 10:30 on the station with Mark Hall.

O
Jeannie Johnson



                                                                                              July 10, 2021 Meeting Minutes
he Alamance Region Car Club met Saturday July 10, 
2021 at the clubhouse for its regular monthly meeting. 
Hamburgers and hot dogs were cooked on an outside 
grill and served to the members instead of the usual 

cover dishes brought by members at monthly meetings. 
Attending were thirty-two members and four guests: Donnie 
and Lettie Nance, parents of Donnie and Rhonda, and 
Becky and Norrm, John Cox’ sister and brother-in-law.
Rick and Debbie Holmes’ daughter Hannah attended and 
was recognized as the recipient of a $1,500 AACA academic 
scholastic.
New embroidered car club shirts have been ordered at a 
cost of $15 each and are expected to be available in time 
for the car show. They are a unique color to make it easy for 
spectators at the show to identify club members.
President Elizabeth has signed the required paperwork with 
the City and Depot for our downtown August 28th show. 
There is a new $280 charge this year to use the Depot and 
this will increase to $600 in 2022.
Elizabeth distributed and reviewed the latest list of 
member’s job assignments for the show.
The featured car for the 2022 Fiftieth Anniversary show will 
be selected at the August meeting. Richard Holmes’ Model A 
was the featured car in the first Alamance show and will be 
a sentimental favorite to repeat that honor.
It was announced that our December Christmas meeting will 
be at the Scout Hut on Grand Oaks Boulevard instead of the 
building on Lake Macintosh where the catered Christmas 
meeting has been held for several years.
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Ray Fowler

The Weak Spark is brought to you 
thanks to these fine sponsors!

JIMMY RILEY

Antique Auto Show!
Alamance Region AACA

A.B. Capps Properties 
AIM Mufflers & Exhaust Systems
Alamance Starter & Alternator Service, Inc.
Albright Automotive
Ande & Mary Shoe
Anliker Arts
Anonymous Donors
Askew-Petersen Monuments
Associated Plumbing Company, Inc.
Battleground Tire & Wrecker, Inc.
Betty Andrews Investment Management
Biscuitville
Boston Sandwich Shop
Brugger Chiropractic
Burlington Beer Works
Burlington Rentals & 
 Property Management Inc.
Bynum Sharpe Motors, Inc. 
Carolina Classic Car Restoration
Carolina Supply, Inc.
Carolina Tank Lines, Inc.
Cars and Truckware, Inc.
Castle Roofing
Chisholm Service, Inc.
Crenshaw Hyundai
Deal Law Group PLLC
Don Allred Insurance

Fisher Wealth Management
GAA Classic Car Auction
Gene’s Automotive
Genie Systems
Harbor Inn Seafood Restaurant
Imports Europa
In Honor of the Presbyterian Church (USA)
In Memory of Annie Compton
In Memory of G. H. Kirkpatrick, Jr.
In Memory of James Byron Thomas
In Memory of Jim & Mabel Murray
In Memory of Margo Shaw
In Memory of Mary Watson
In memory of Walter R. “W.R.” Smith, Jr.
Insurance of the Carolinas, 
 Nationwide Agency
J Ray Deal, Attorney at Law
Jet-Hot Coatings LLC
John W. Cox, Attorney
King Tire Service of Mebane
Kirkpatrick Concrete
Leland Little Auctions
Lowe Funeral Home & Crematory, Inc.
Margaret’s of Burlington
McLeod LP Gas Sales, Inc.
Model “A”s Forever
Modern Chevrolet of Burlington

Nance Appraisals
Norris Automotive, Inc.
North Carolina Farm Bureau Insurance - 

Josh Bray, Agent
O’Reilly Auto Parts
Paul’s Pastry Shop
RJR Electric Heating & Air, Inc.
Rocky’s Auto Body & Paint, Inc.
Southern Tire Sales of Burlington, Inc.
Spoon Things
State Farm - Adam Tyler Parker Agency
Stearns Ford, Inc.
Sunshine Realty Property 
 Management LLC
The Acorn Inn
Total Care Pharmacy
WBAG - 1150 AM - 105.9 FM
Western Charcoal Steakhouse
William Tickle Automotive, Inc.
Wilson Tire Pros & Automotive - 
 Elon & Graham
Woody’s Body Shop & 
 Wheel Alignment, Inc.
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1930 Ford Model A1930 Ford Model A
Owner: Billy MebaneOwner: Billy Mebane

Held in downtown Burlington, NC at the historic railroad depotHeld in downtown Burlington, NC at the historic railroad depot
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Visit Western Charcoal Steakhouse! 142 N. Graham-Hopedale Road, Burlington, NC  336-227-1448


